
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Autumn Concert 
Thursday 18th October 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Thursday 18th October the music department will present its first concert of the 
academic year. This Autumn Concert is a short, informal presentation from each of our 
instrumental ensembles and choirs. In addition all first form pupils will perform two 
items from their studies of Vocal Music.  
 
The concert begins at 7pm in the school hall. There will be refreshments on sale 
provided by the Parents’ Association. The music should finish no later than 8.30pm. 
There is no admission charge for the concert but there will be a retiring collection in 
aid of St. Michael’s Hospice, this year’s nominated school charity. This is not a ticketed 
event so seating is on a first-come, first-served basis. I hope you will be able to come 
and support this concert and the many pupils taking part.  
 
I would be grateful if you would contact me by email on 
seymoure@ripongrammar.co.uk if your son or daughter is unable to participate in 
this concert.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr E Seymour 
Director of Music 
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